
American Association for Homecare 
241 18th St. South, Arlington, VA 22202 

aahomecare.org 

Via Electronic Submission to: UroRecon@noridian.com 

February 27, 2020 

DME MAC Medical Directors 
900 42 St So  
Fargo, ND 58103-2219 

Re: Proposed/Draft Local Coverage Determination (LCD): Urological Supplies (DL33803) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The American Association for Homecare (AAHomecare) is pleased to have the opportunity to submit comments 
on the Durable Medical Equipment Medicare Administrator Contractors’ (DME MACs’) draft of Local Coverage 
Determination (LCD) for Urological Supplies (DL33803).  

AAHomecare members include a cross section of suppliers, manufacturers, and other industry stakeholders that 
assist, make or furnish DMEPOS items that beneficiaries use in their homes. Our members are proud to be part 
of the continuum of care that assures Medicare beneficiaries receive cost effective, safe and reliable home care 
products and services. 

AAHomecare requests additional clarifying language in the Urological Supplies Policy Article (PA). The Surgical 
Dressing PA has the following sentence: “A new order is needed if a new dressing is added or if the quantity of 
an existing dressing to be used is increased.”1 AAHomecare requests the DME MACs include a similar sentence 
in the Urological Supplies PA.  

We appreciate the opportunity to submit these comments. Please feel free to reach out to me if you need 
additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Kimberley S. Brummett, MBA 
Vice President for Regulatory Affairs 

1 Local Coverage Determination (LCD): Surgical Dressings (L33831) 


